
  

                                 AVONDALE AUTUMN FESTIVAL                
                                SATURDAY, OCTOBER 22, 2022 
                                            POMEROY AVENUE 
                                                   1  PM—5 PM 
Join us on Saturday, October 22nd from 1-5 PM for Avondale’s first Autumn Harvest Festival.  
Games for kids, pumpkin painting, vendors, MnM food truck, Be Here Brewery and more. Bring 
the kids, bring yourselves and prepare to have fun!  If you would like to be a vendor, call the 
Borough office to reserve a spot (fee is $20). This event is being organized by the members of 
the Community Garden. 

  
YOU CAN NOW PAY YOUR 

BILL ONLINE WITH INVOICE CLOUD! 
 
 
 

The Borough Council is pleased to announce the launch of its new online billing and payment 
service through Invoice Cloud, offering residents and property owners greater flexibility to view 
and pay your Water, Sewer and Trash bill online. Customers will have more choices to pay your 
bill, including by phone and by text, credit card, Venmo and Apple and Google pay. 

The new, easy-to-use payment portal provides customers with quick access to your account to 
view bills, check your balance, make payments, and enroll in paperless billing. Features include 
an “at a glance” dashboard, securely storing payment information (if requested), and more 
automatic payment options including choosing a specific day for payments to process, email 
reminders, and linking multiple accounts. For customers that choose not to create an account, 
you can view your current bill and make a one-time payment without registering. 

A 24/7 automated payment line is available for customers to make a payment or check a balance 
by calling 844-599-1239.  We hope you take advantage of this new service!  Go to 
www.invoicecloud.com/avondalepa or click on the PayMyBill button on the Borough website 
(www.avondaleboro.net).  You can continue to pay your bill with a check or money order (made 
payable to Avondale Borough).  You can drop off your payment in person during office hours,  
using the drop box after hours, or by mail to PO Box 247, Avondale, PA 19311. 

 

****IMPORTANT HOMEOWNER INFORMATION**** 
 
SELLING YOUR HOME? 
If you are selling your home, you will need an inspection to acquire an occupancy permit.  
This is required before you can go to settlement. 
RENT OR LEASE ANY UNITS IN YOUR DWELLING? 
If you rent or lease any units in your dwelling, a yearly inspection is required.  An 
inspection is required each time a new lease is signed. 

*****APPLCATIONS ARE AVAILABLE AT THE BOROUGH OFFICE***** 

http://www.invoicecloud.com/avondalepa
http://www.avondaleboro.net/

